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16 May 2003

Mr Paul Belin
Assistant Commissioner
Productivity Commission
Disability Discrimination Act Inquiry
LB2 Collins Street East
MELBOURNE  VIC  8003

Dear Mr Belin

National Competition Policy Review of the Disability Discrimination Act (Cth)
1992

I write to advise that the Law Council of Australia (LCA) does not intend to make a
separate submission in relation to the above Issues Paper, but notes that the Law
Institute of Victoria, has made a submission, dated 15 May 2003, which the LCA
endorses and recommends its careful consideration by the Commission.

Yours sincerely

Michael Lavarch
Secretary-General


